
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Passing of our Brother Roger Fuehrer 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
April 16, 2025 
 

     

 

Dear family, 
 
We wanted to let you all know that one of our church family passed away 
yesterday. As many of you know, Roger Fuehrer has has a number of health 
setbacks over the course of the last year. While he was able to overcome 
some of it, he recently had a bad fall and then his health declined from 
there. Roger has led a long and rich life, and his absence will be very much 
felt in the community. We would really appreciate it if you would keep 
Roger's spirit in your prayers as he transitions into the spirit world. We will 
keep you informed as we work out the Seonghwa details. 
 
Sincerely, 
Pastors Mike & Adonia 
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